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20 February 2020 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter is to notify you of a part number changes that Essentra Components has made. This part 
has been replaced by an equivalent part made on different tooling, both part are designed to the same 
dimensions.  Please note the attached drawings.   

Old Part #  New Part # 
HN-4-40-01  0400440HN 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 
Best Regards, 

 
 
 

Greg P. Mifsud 
Director of Product Management 
 
 
 

 

 

 


